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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

 

Attendance by Class 

Congratulations to Little Fish Class 

with   

100% attendance. 

Rainbows 1 97.0 

Rainbows 2 98.4 

Little Doves 91.3 

Little Fish 100.0 

Little Lambs 98.7 

Peacocks 91.7 

Phoenix 90.0 

Pelicans 98.7 

Angels 97.6 

Faith 97.0 

Hope 96.4 

 Friday 22nd April will be a non-uniform day as we will be 

raising money for Children’s Hospice South West,  

Little Harbour.  We are holding a bake sale, (all on sale 

will be 20p) and are asking for ad onation of £1 for this  

worthy charity.  Mr Gynn will be running the London  

Marathon on Sunday 24th April for the same charity as 

Little Harbour is just across the road from Porthpean Camp and he 

has spent a great deal of time running past it on his training runs. If  

people would like to sponsor Mr Gynn they can make a donation at 

 http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/StewartGynn  

Attention to Year 1 parents! Mrs Horwell will be holding a meeting to  
inform you of the phonics screening check that all Year 1 pupils must 
take in June. This will be held in Little Fish classroom straight after school 
on Tuesday 19th April. Many thanks. 

St Luke’s Church—Prize Bingo 

Friday 6th May 6.30pm in the school hall 

Children must be accompanied by an adult.  

STEM week—We are organising a 
week of inspirational STEM (Science,  
Technology, Engineering and Maths) 
activities in June. If any of you 
(parents, carers, grandparents 
etc.) have any STEM expertise, which 
you would like to share with the  
children please speak to Mr 
Daysh. Whether you want to spend 10 
minutes telling the children about 
your STEM-related career or a whole 
day leading interactive activities, we 
would love to hear from you. 

Welcome back to what we hope will be a sunny Summer Term.  A special welcome goes to Carolyn 

Bray, the new temporary teacher in Little Fish class. Carolyn brings a wealth of experience to 

KS1 and we know the children will have a great time learning with her.  Parents of children in  

Little Fish can pop in to discuss any concerns with Mrs Bray or Mrs Horwell at any time after 

school.   

Staff and pupils have hit the ground running but Mr Gynn is going that extra mile or should I say 26 

miles?  He's bravely tackling the London Marathon next weekend in aid of Little Harbour.  We'd like to show 

our support so are holding a non-uniform day and bake sale next Friday.  We hope you will give generously for 

a very worthy cause.   

Debbie Carmichael 
Assistant Head 

Well done to our Spelling 

Bee Winners., Tiana Holm, 

Sophia James, Taylor Ashton, Kyan Nock,  

Merryn Eycott-Martin, Mati York and our  

overall winner Grace Gordon. 

'BB are very proud to be a church school. Please help and support us to be 
the best church school we can be by filling out the online survey, which 
you can access via the link below.  We will also send this link by text. 
Many thanks for your continued support.   
 http://goo.gl/forms/cYD753UkPt 

http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/StewartGynn
http://goo.gl/forms/cYD753UkPt

